EX26.2.16

From: Adene Kuchera [mailto:riverdale.manager@bellnet.ca]
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 4:08 PM

To: Executive Committee <exc@toronto.ca>
Subject: Support for keeping TCHC's scattered houses within the affordable housing sector

Dear Ms. Forkes,

| am writing to you today to express the support of Riverdale Co-operative Houses’ Board of
Directors for keeping Toronto Community Housing’s CHC'’s scattered social housing properties as
affordable rental housing and within the non-profit, co-operative and land trust sectors.

Riverdale Co-operative Houses is a not-for-profit co-operative corporation with 124 units on 26
properties scattered throughout the Riverdale and Leslieville areas of Toronto’s east end. Our units
include single family homes, duplexes, triplexes, townhouses and small apartment buildings.

In particular, Riverdale Co-operative Houses’ board supports the report submitted to the Executive

Committee for their June 19" meeting which recommends that the City issue a Request for
Expressions of Interest (REQI) to the non-profit, co-op and land trust sectors seeking interest,
service models and business cases for the operation of the 684 scattered social housing properties.

Yours truly,

Adene Kuchera
Manager, Riverdale Co-operative Houses

416-461-7044 ext. 225

RiverRDALE CO-OPERATIVE HOUSES

1363 Quocen Street East, Torooto, Ontario M4l 8107 Phone: (416) 461-7044 & Faoc 4617047
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